

The Office of Congressman John B. Larson

is proud to present a

Vietnam War Commemoration and Pinning Ceremony

June 14, 2019, 11:00AM Governor William A. O'Neill State Armory 360 Broad Street Hartford, CT 06105



Vietnam Veteran Lapel Pin

Requests for pins from residents of the First Congressional District are now being accepted. This event is being hosted in conjunction with the U.S. Department of Defense.

To qualify, interested applicants must submit a copy of his/her/their DD214 and Privacy Release Form/Media Release Form by **Friday, June 7, 2019 at 5:00 PM** to:

Office of Congressman John B. Larson 221 Main Street, 2nd Floor Hartford, CT, 06106 Office: 860-278-8888

Fax: 860-278-2111

Qualification per U.S. Department of Defense:

Living United States veterans who served on active duty in the U.S. Armed Forces at any time during the period of November 1, 1955 to May 15, 1975, regardless of location, are eligible to receive one lapel pin.